RCN briefing: House of Commons debate on the EU Withdrawal Agreement
Key summary

The RCN is calling for a People’s Vote on the final Brexit deal to allow citizens to make an informed
choice on decisions that will affect generations now and in the future.

The RCN is calling for an extension of Article 50 to allow for this referendum to take place. In principle
we support any mechanisms within relevant amendments to the Prime Minister’s motion that allow for
People’s Vote to be held, irrespective of the final proposed Brexit deal.
Extending Article 50 would also avoid the immediate possibility of a no deal Brexit. A no deal Brexit, and
therefore no transition period, could pose an immediate risk to the provision of safe and effective health
care, as well as collective efforts to improve public health. Following the

workforce in 2018.1

The RCN has consistently argued that there needs to be a transition period following our withdrawal
from the EU particularly in relation to free movement. In the case
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